

THE CITY OF KEY WEST

P. O. BOX 1409 KEY WEST, FLORIDA 33041-1409

June 14, 2022

Elimaris Fernandez Community Planning and Development Representative Elimaris.X.Fernandez@hud.gov

Office of HIV/AIDS Housing
U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development
451 7th Street SW
Washington, DC 20410
HOPWA@hud.gov

Re: City of Key West Letter of Intent

Dear Elimaris:

Please accept this Letter of Intent from the City of Key West, Community Development Office to apply for Renewal Grant Application funding under the Housing Opportunities for Persons with AIDS (HOPWA) Permanent Supportive Housing grants in Fiscal Year (FY) 2022. This Letter of Intent is being sent to you in response to a U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development notice to Expiring HOPWA Renewal Grantees issued June 13, 2022, Notice: CPD-22-08.

This Letter of Intent is being sent via e-mail to Elimaris.X.Fernandez@hud.gov and HOPWA@hud.gov.

I want to thank-you for your time and attention in this most important matter.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call my representative:

Lee-Ann Broadbent, Program Administrator City of Key West Community Development Office 1400 Kennedy Drive, Key West, Florida 33040 (305)296-5621 ext. 278

Sincerely,

Teri Johnston

City of Key West Mayor